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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

 
 

12th September 2022  
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As you will no doubt be aware from the national media, the funeral of Queen Elizabeth II will be taking place 
on Monday 19th September.  
 
As this day has been designated as a Bank Holiday, the school has been directed to close on this day and will 
reopen on Tuesday 20th September at the usual time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Laura Bennett 
Headteacher 
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